
Dear 3rd Grade Parents:

Please remember to donate an item for our grade group basket. The items collected will be beautifully 
packaged by our Spring Benefit committee & auctioned at this year’s Spring Benefit. Thank you kindly for 
your continued support. We look forward to raising as much money as we can to benefit our children’s 
education. Any questions? Please Email slsspringbenefit@gmail.com  

3rd Grade Group Basket

“Do-it-Yourself Basket”
( Tool box, repair items & tools, Home Depot Gift Card, 
decorating magazines, DIY manuals, house painting supplies etc.

*Class that collects the most items wins a pizza party!  
**The runner-up class will win a movie & popcorn party!  
***Deadline for submitting items is April 5th! 
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